
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
The Capt. Al Flutie’s Over the Hill Rip-Off Sailfish Tournament is 
celebrating our 36th anniversary.  A group of local older (in their 
words) fisherman wanted to have a fun event for their friends.  
Capt. Al was a regular at the Ocean View Inn and Sports Pub (OV). 
They devised a plan 35 years ago and all went fishing.   
 
Proceeds from this tournament will benefit Redbone, to catch the 
cure for cystic fibrosis.  We are in need of your support.  
S p o n s o r s h i p  o f  t h i s  e v e n t  w i l l  h e l p  t o  o f f s e t  t h e  
c o s t .  W e  a r e  a l s o  i n  n e e d  o f  i t e m s  f o r  t h e  r a f f l e  a n d  
s i l e n t  a u c t i o n .  Please help us make this fund-raiser a huge 
success.  Information is attached. 
 

 
Thank you for helping us, help others! 

 

 Sincerely, 

 
Dianne Harbaugh   305-522-4868 - ditournaments@aol.com 
Susan Ellis   305-747-0839 

CAPT. AL FLUTIE’S  
OVER THE HILL RIP-OFF  
SAILFISH TOURNAMENT 

FEBRUARY 11TH AND 12TH 2025 
Hosted by the Ocean View Inn and Pub 


